
 

 

Dear Members, 

  

Greetings! 

  

Subject: URGENT - Request for Inputs on POLYPROPYLENE (PP) Grades Availability – Stakeholder 

Consultation on QCO Implementation (IS 10951:2020) 

  

  

This is with reference to our circular below, we wish to inform you that a stakeholder consultation 

was held today regarding the implementation of the Quality Control Order (QCO) for Polypropylene 

(PP) Materials for Moulding and Extrusion (IS 10951:2020). 

  

In this regard, the O/o DCPC has shared a document click here listing PP grades reported as available 

and non-available domestically by the user industry. The document also indicates the equivalent 

grades available in India. 

  

Members are kindly requested to review the document and provide their inputs on the following 

points: 

  

Additional PP grades that members would like to have included in the list 

Any disagreement or dispute regarding the availability status of a particular grade 

  

Please share your inputs to the council at bharti@plexconcil.org; anirudha@plexconcil.org latest by 

22.05.2025. 

 Click here to find the attachment. 

Your timely feedback will be appreciated. 

  

  

Best regards 

https://98q9s.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/sh/SMK1E8tHeFuBo1P8AFawnwUvnWpJ/G13sJG4VNR6L
mailto:bharti@plexconcil.org
mailto:anirudha@plexconcil.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PE12-i2axulmJZh-Z0d_fUvTLOjjmJhA/view?usp=sharing
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